COPY
L.LOYD'S REGISTER OF SIITHITG

71, Fenchurch Street, I ondon, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee. Fen. London Telephone : ROYal 9166

19th December, 1957.

Dear Girs,

g.89 "LUCE" &

Uith reference to your letter of the 13th
Decembef, it is noted that the vessel is expected
to return to Pilbao in the second half of January
where she is to be tied up.

In the circumstances it will be in order for
the outstanding repairs to remain in abeyance
meantime provided they are dealt 7ith before the
vessel is again placed in service and I shall be
glad if you will inform the Owners accordinglye.

Yours faithfully,
cc. MAD.

Clerk to the
Classification Committees

The Surveyors,
BILBAO.

Lloyd’s Register
s el Cpeciiily




